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R.O.C.K. Remington  Clean  
Community Picnic! 
 

Come join your neighbors and enjoy lots of activities 
Saturday, June 9th. The Greater Remington Improve-
ment Association (G.R.I.A.) is hosting the R.O.C.K. 
Remington Clean Community Picnic on June 9th from 
11 AM to 2 PM at 2701 Sisson Street (the corner of W. 
27th Street). 
 

This free community picnic will include a trash can and 
recycle bin given away free to Remington residents 
and sponsored by Wal-Mart. There will also be flower 
pot decorating, live music, and fun surprises. Gregory 
Gannon , a local artist, will  help decorate your free 
trash can with spray paint. We want to “keep Baltimore 
clean” as Mayor Stephanie Rawlings- Blake is encour-
aging us to do! This will not be a clean-up day; it will be 
a day for preparation for keeping Remington clean.  
 

Join us for free fresh grilled hot dogs and hamburgers, 
with dessert provided by Charm City Cakes. Charming-
tons will provide us with their delicious iced coffee. Tal-
ented Remington residents Rick La Ricci and his son 
Lennon will provide us with music.  
 

Be sure to join us at 11:30 am when Mayor Stephanie 
Rawlings-Blake, City Council President Jack Young, 
Councilwoman Mary Pat Clarke and Councilman Carl 
Stokes will join us share in the fun! 
 

GRIA is participating in the Clean Community Competi-
tion and this is part of our efforts to “Keep Baltimore 
Clean”. If you want to participate or volunteer, please 
contact GRIA at info.gria@gmail.com or call 443-472-
5763.  A special thank you to our sponsors for this 
event include Wal-Mart,  Charm City Cakes, Johns 
Hopkins University, Seawall Development, and Charm-
ingtons. 
 

R.O.C.K. Remington Clean Community Picnic  
 

Saturday June 9th   
11 am to 2 pm  
 

2701 Sisson Street (the lot on the corner of W. 27th 
Street behind the gas station) 

MICA Summer Art Camp 
This FREE five-week program will take place at Kro-
mer Hall (335 w. 27th St.).  The program will be held 
from  June 27,2011 and ending July 27, 2011 on 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 1pm to 
3pm (with free lunch at noon. 
  
For several years MICA graduate students have 
worked with Remington and they will lead the camp 
participants in several art projects, including one big 
project that will be public and about the community of 
Remington. They will then go on to Baltimore 
ArtScape and have a booth there showing their pro-
jects. 
 

Twelve Remington Children in the age range of 8-13 
years old can participate in this program and we are 
accepting children on a first come, first serve ba-
sis. For more information or to register please contact 
Z e n ob i a  a t  4 4 3 -8 03 - 19 5 2  o r  z e n o -
bia@episcopalhousing.org 

Neighbors did a clean up around the GreenMount School and the 
park behind the playground on 30th street. Dead brush and lots of 
trash that had been illegally dumped there was removed.   
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St. Mary’s Outreach Center Events 
3900 Roland Avenue Hampden 
 
Senior Father’s Day Luncheon    June 14th 
 

Whether you are a Father or 
not, come join the fun. Men 
only though! There will be  
fabulous music and singing 
to go along with the fried 
chicken, potato salad, beer, 
wine and soda.  
 

The luncheon will be starting at 12 Noon  

Call AIM office for reservations - 410-889-7915 
 
Senior Summer Picnic Fun         June 21st 
 

Come and enjoy a relaxing, summer picnic with us – 
great food and great company. We have a special 
guest attending!  You are asked to bring a bag of 
canned goods for the Hampden Food Pantry.  
 
The picnic will be held at  12 Noon  
Please RSVP to 410-366-3106 b June 14th. 
 
Sponsored by St. Mary’s  Outreach Center, Action In 
Maturity, Keswick Multi-Care and Hampden Christian 
Fellowship.  

The Talent Workshop Program  
This program is a two month program for teens and 
adults to join and prepare themselves for a future tal-
ent showcase.  The focus of the program this summer 
is specifically dance and modeling.  It will be held in at 
Church of the Guardian Angel, 335 W. 27th Street, 
Kromer Hall. 

The registration fee is $10. Registration Days will be 
held June 19 – 21, 2012, and the expected start date 
is June 26, 2012. 

For more information or to register please contact 
Ashley Harrison at 410-369-8327  
or email ashboneb@gmail.com. 

In season again! 
 

Get your produce fresh from the farm! 
 
Find fresh produce, eggs 
and other foods at these 
spots in our area. Experi-
ence the fun of the 
Farmer’s Market and en-
joy good fresh food!  
 
Baltimore Food Co-op 
2800 Sisson Street 
Tuesday - Sunday 9 am - 
7pm 
 
Waverly Farmer’s Market 
E. 32nd Street and Barclay Street 
Saturday 7 am to 1pm All Year Round 
 
Baltimore Farmer’s Market 
Saratoga Street between Holiday and Gay St.  
Under the JFX Viaduct 
Sunday 8 am to Noon May 4 thru Dec 21st 

Remington Featured in Baltimore 
Magazine 
 

Remington was prominently featured in the cover 
story of the May 2012 issue of Baltimore Magazine, 
“154 Things to do in 10 Neighborhoods You Need to 
Know About.” Six city neighborhoods and four sub-
urban areas were profiled.  
 

The writers describe Remington as “a slice of blue-
collar Baltimore embraced by younger generations 
eager to repurpose its vacant industrial spaces” for 
artistic and creative endeavors—a very accurate 
portrayal.  

 

They mention several of 
our local landmarks and 
hangouts, including 
Charm City Cakes, The 
Dizz, Paper Moon Diner, 
New Wyman Park Res-
taurant, Sweet 27, 
Charmington’s and the 
Ottobar. 
  
The article talks glow-
ingly about the positive 
changes happening in 
our neighborhood as 

more and more interesting people are choosing to 
live here.  
 

This kind of positive media coverage with a regional 
audience is great news for the place we call home 
and can only show us what we already know about 
Remington: that it’s a fantastic place to live, work 
and play. 
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Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

June 18th at 7 pm. 
We meet on the third Monday of each month  

in Kromer Hall at the Church of the  
Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th St). 

 
Please remember to pay your  

Annual Membership Dues of just $10.  
 

Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and to 
view coming events, blogs, and past newsletters.  

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and busi-
ness located in the neighborhood of Remington with the collaboration 
of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corporation, G.R.I.A., 
The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the Greater Homewood Com-
munity Corporation. 
 
Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities and 
events in the Remington Neighborhood.  Contact Betsy at 410-366-
6200. 

RICKY La RICCI  
 

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
 

2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 
 

Reliable Services        Free Estimates 
 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

 
 

Saints Philip and James Catholic Church 
2801 N. Charles Street 
 

Weekend Masses:  
Saturday  4::00pm  
Sunday     7:30,  9:00, 11:00 am and  5pm 
 

Saturday June 2nd —  
Quarter Auction  from 5:00pm. $5 per person 
For information and tickets call 410-235-2294.  

 

At Guardian Angel Church 
335 W. 27th Street   In Kromer Hall 

 

— Open to the Community — 
 

The Food Pantry, Wednesday morning from 9 am to 
9:45 am to residents of zip code 21211.   
 

Coupon Swap Club, Wednesday at 
5pm, just before the Community din-
ner.  
 

Free Community Dinner, Wednes-
day evenings starting at 6pm. Free 
dinner with neighbors.  

 

Church of the Guardian Angel  
Service on Sunday  8am and 10 am 

Buying a Home in Remington 
 

Remington is known across Baltimore as an af-
fordable neighborhood with great amenities and 
friendly people.. So far in 2012, 13 houses have 
sold here, with an average sale price of $83,000. 
Buying a home is often much cheaper than rent-
ing.  
 

Looking to buy a house in Remington while prices 
are still low? The Healthy Neighborhoods program 
offers low-interest loans and grants to help people 
buy houses in Remington.  
 

Contact Andre Stone, Healthy Neighborhoods co-
ordinator and Remington resident, for more infor-
mation:410.261.3511 or 
astone@greaterhomewood.org 
 

www.greaterhomewood.org/dpp 
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 
$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 
More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  
sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

PIZZA PICK UP SPECIAL! 
 

 $7.50  Medium w/ 1 topping 
 

 $8.50  Large w/ 1 topping  
 

 $9.50  X-large Large w/ 1 topping 
 

Pick up at store and get the special price! 

Mr. Darcy and The Artful Dodger need 
a home together! 

 
These sibling 
kitties belong 
to an elderly 
Remington 
resident who 
is moving and 
cannot keep 
them.  
 

They are 
about 1 year 

old, pudgy love muffins, box trained, neutered, 
and up to date on their shots.  
 

Please contact me if you could give these 
boys a home 443-310-3912  kraft@jhu.edu.  


